
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2023 

 

Dear families 

Leadership Update 

Over the next few months, there will be some leadership changes at Dixons Music Primary, which, as you know, share a site with 
Trinity.  

Luke Robbins-Ross, Principal of Dixons Music Primary, will be leaving our trust in April 2023 after accepting a position as Director 
of Primary at Brigshaw Learning Partnership Multi-Academy Trust.  

As a result, after the Easter holidays, I will become the substantive Principal of Dixons Music Primary and Dixons Trinity.  Dixons 
Music Primary will be appointing a substantive Head of Academy, whom I will work alongside to lead the academy forward. 

I will continue to be supported by an experienced and outstanding leadership team at Trinity; therefore, whilst I thought it was 
important to make you aware of the situation, current Trinity students and families should feel very little impact from this news.  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Steele 
Principal 
 
 

 
 


